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frank ding <tandding@gmail.com>
Wednesday, February 17, 2010 5:35 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I just notice you proposed new rules for off-exchange retail foreign exchange. The proposed rules call
for restricting leverage to 10-to-1. As a FXCM LLC client, I think the rule is counterproductive in the
marketplace.

I am aganist the proposal.

Please consider the new regulation twice.

Thanks.

Tan
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